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Letter of Recommendation for Philippe Lachamp 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing this as a letter of recommendation for Philippe Lachamp. I worked with Philippe 
in his role as Business Development Manager for three companies in the Tibidabo Scientific 
Industries Group. 
 
It has been an absolute pleasure to work with Philippe. His breadth of knowledge, both 
commercial and technical is exceptional. He was able to contribute to every aspect of the 
company, and not only was he popular but very effective in his work habits. 
 
Any company would be fortunate to have Philippe on their team. 
 
If you have any questions, or I can provide more details, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Gareth Jones 
Managing Director  
 


